
April 28, 1959

Dre Leonard M. Elstad
President
Gallaudet College
Kendall Green
Washington 25 De Ce

Dear Doctor Elstad:

Thank you for your letter of April 2th regarding my
HeJsRes 316 and I shall be most interested in hearing
further from you on this legislation.

For your information, encloed is a copy of a further
reply which I have received from Doctor Wilkerson-—- 23 iar 37
which I thought would be of interest to you.

Kindest regards,

Sincerely,

John E. Fogarty, Me Ce


